1985 No. 35 10
I1

The Ambassador of the United States of America to the Secretary of State For
External Affairs of Canada

Note No. 294
Ottawa, August 13, 1985

Excellency:

I have the honor to refer to Your Excellency’s note of August 13, 1985 which
concerns the Treaty between the Government of Canada and the Government of the
United States of America concerning Pacific Salmon and which confirms on behalf
of the Government of Canada the understanding that has been reached between our
two Governments concerning the implementation of Article XV, paragraph 3 of the
Treaty.

I also have the honor to inform the Government of Canada that the understand-
ing is acceptable to the Government of the United States and that your note and this
reply constitute an agreement between the United States of America and Canada.

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

PAUL HERON ROBINSON,
Ambassador

The Right Honourable Joe Clark, P.C., M.P.,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Ottawa.




